
Empowering learners to succeed

WELCOME TO 2023

Wednesday morning saw 74 excited and nervous Year
9 students ready to embark on the next step in their
educational journey. The pōwhiri was expertly
managed by Roy Willison and Miriama Pere.  Our Year
13 Student Leadership Team guided and supported
our Year 9s throughout the day. 

On Thursday the Year 10s were welcomed back.  They
received important information about attendance,
uniform and Empower Whakamana.  It was pleasing
to see the Year 9s and 10s working collaboratively in
their Modules as well as during lunchtime activities.

Today we welcomed our senior students back.
After an update with regards to attendance,
uniform and Empower Whakamana they received
their timetables and headed off for a full day of
learning. 

The start to our College year sees our roll at 309.. 

Term One, Week One - Wednesday 1st February - Friday 3rd February 2023


